
Dear Alumni, 

I am happy to inform you that Shankersinh Vaghela Bapu Institute  of Nursing, 

Gnadhinagar  has released some  batches of B.Sc Nursing. The college has 

established “SVBIN” Alumni Association from 2022. The College has decided to 

prepare the Alumni Association Directory. Presently the list of alumni members is 

prepared along with the details who have already registered in the association and 

is available for your reference on the website link. The institute wants to get the 

contact details of the students not yet registered as alumni members. Hence, I 

request you to send a brief resume containing present and previous designations, 

mailing address and contact number. The institute expects full-fledged cooperation 

from you in the interest of our students and the alumni. You can send your details 

to the below mentioned members of the Alumni committee. 

 

 

Members of 

Alumni  

 

Committee  

 

Sr.no Name Contact No. 

1. Dr. Umesh Keskar (President) +91 7028047726 

2. Ms. Bhumi Pandya ( Vice President) +91 9558848740 

3. Ms. Sheejal Barot (Secretary) +91 9265231396 

4 Ms. Tishna Patel (Jt.Secretary) +91 7984177220 

5. Mr. Vijay Malivad (Treasurer) +91 9687927230 

6. Ms. Nisha Vishwkarma (Member) +91 8320279282 

7. Ms. Lavi Chandak (Member) +91 8200708113 

8. Ms. Tanvi Amin (Member) +91 6355367282 

 
 


